
 

Thursday 25th March 2021                                          

 
 

Dear All, 

This year we have been learning songs and poems for our virtual Easter service.  

Each class will learn a song or poem separately. This will be filmed for you to enjoy at home.  

Miss Smith will perform some computing magic and the performance will be uploaded onto YouTube, 

which only you (the parents) and us will have the link for.  

This link will be sent out to all parents.  If you do not wish your child to be filmed, please contact the school 

office by phone or email and let Mrs Munt know. We will then ensure they are not present in the video. 

Please let the school office know by Monday 29th March if you do not want your child to be filmed.  

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Bridson 

 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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